
From: ANTHONY BUTLER < >  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 12:14 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Tony Butler < >; Michael Butler < > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application for minor variance at 317 Conestoga Drive. Application # A-2023-2034 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Attention: Secretary Treasurer,  

                    Committee of Adjustment, City Clerks office. 

  

I received this notice today in my mailbox.  

I am expected to provide my written comments by December 14, 2023, not much time to say the least. 

I totally object to this variance request and I am shocked that the City would consider this a minor 
variance. 

If every homeowner asked for this variance and the City obliged, the City would lose its aesthetic appeal. 

I have no objections to converting the garage "as it stands" to a unit apartment but it's totally 
unacceptable to have a 3 car parking pad adjacent to my property line. 

This will completely devalue my property and make it very difficult to put it up for sale compared to other 
residences in my area. 

I would like to find out how many times the City has permitted this type of variance. 

I am sending this email so that it will be known that I am filing a grievance before the deadline date of 
December 14, 2023  

Is there any way this meeting date be postponed to early in the new year? 
Please confirm receipt of this email asap. 

regards, 

 Anthony Butler 

319 Conestoga Drive, 

Brampton, On. L6Z  2T2 


